
Monday 13th July 2020 
Dear Year 1 
 
Wow! We cannot believe that we are nearly at the end of the year.  
We are very sad that we have not been able to teach all of you all 
the way through the year.  However, we have loved seeing those of 
you who have come into school and we have enjoyed seeing photos, 
pictures and work from some of you.  We have missed you all. 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at your 

oodbye .   
 
Over the year, you have all worked so hard and we are very proud of 
you.  So we are going to have an extra FUN WEEK!  We have put 
together five activities that we would like you to complete at home.  
Have a great time and enjoy it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Make a marble run using building bricks 

such as Lego or use recycled materials 

such as kitchen rolls and cereal boxes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Make shadow drawings by placing an animal figure or lego tower on 

paper outside.  Move the figure around until you get a clear shadow.  

Draw around the edge of the shadow.  What happens if you leave the 

figure or tower in the same spot and then look at the shadow again in an 

hours’ time?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Make a tin foil figure.  It could be a person or an animal.  You could then use 

your figure to do the shadow art (see activity 2). 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you could be an animal, which one would you be?  Why would 
you be that one?  What would be the first thing you would do? 
What would you eat?  How would you move?  What would you 
do?  How would you feel?  Can you write a story or a poem about 
your chosen animal? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your final task is to think about your teacher in 

September.  What would your perfect 

teacher look like?  What special 

qualities would they have?  
 
 
 

We hope you enjoy the week.   
Be Kind and Stay Safe! 
 
From the Year 1 Team. 


